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CIRCULAR TO DEPARTMENTS AND AUTHORITIES NO. 7 OF 1992 
 
WORKERS' COMPENSATION CLAIMS - EFFECT ON EMPLOYEES SEEKING 
VOLUNTARY SEVERANCE 

In a memo to all Chief Executive Officers dated 25 October 1991, the Director 
General, Ministry of the Premier and Cabinet advised that the Government had 
reviewed the policy applying to employees with outstanding workers' 
compensation claims who were also seeking severance under the Special 
Voluntary Severance Officer 1991. 

Government policy now is that employees will not be required to settle their 
outstanding workers' compensation claims before termination with a voluntary 
severance package. However, employees retain the option of settlement, should 
it be preferred. 

The policy outlined above will also apply to all future voluntary severances being 
effected throughout Government. 

NOEL WHITEHEAD 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
5 March 1992 

While we endeavour to provide accurate and up-to-date information, DOPLAR is not 
responsible for the results of any actions taken or not taken based on the information 

provided. 
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